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Audi Centre Sandyford Flagship Showroom – Award Winning 
 
Client:   Charles Hurst Group 
Consulting Engineers:  Baker O’Reilly Ltd 
Main Contractor:   Collen Construction  

 
 
Audi South is the home of Audi’s largest 
retail and aftersales service centre in 
Ireland.  
 
The custom-built, multi-storey terminal, 
designed by Dublin-based EMD Architects, is 
located on Bracken Road, Sandyford, and 
replaced the existing Audi centre on the 
20,000 square-metre site. 
 
Internally, the ground floor showroom 
consists of a customer reception area, 
service reception, new car display and new 
car handover bays. The first-floor 
showroom also includes Audi Sport display, 
and digital customer lounges. 
 
Full Mechanical Services Package was 
installed including LPHW Heating System, 
Underfloor Heating System, Air 
Conditioning System, Water, Waste, 
Ventilation and BMS Controls  
 
 
The new Audi Centre showroom is Ireland’s 
greenest – the building envelope has been 
designed to include several low energy 
solutions and a wide range of enhanced 
service systems aimed at reducing energy 
consumption. 
 
 
 

 
 


